AVONDALE BOROUGH WORK SESSION JUNE 11, 2019 2:00 P.M.

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Bill Shore, Wilson Lysle, Dave Besselman, Becka Schlimme Absent: Becka Schlimme & Steve Cummings

GUESTS PRESENT: Mayor Dottie Howell, Sandy Masten, Jerry Poe, Chief Gerry Simpson, Sandy Lutz

The meeting began at 2:00 p.m.

JERRY POE

Jerry Poe said he has a new sketch plan that he would like the Borough to review. President Shore said that we need an escrow for our consultants to review. The secretary will contact Mr. Poe with the amount of escrow needed.

SCCRPD

Chief Simpson went over how the SCCRPD police services will be handled starting in the Borough on July 1st. They would like to do post-billing instead of invoicing at the beginning of the month. President Shore said he will bring it up at the Council meeting since it is not written in the contract that way. Sandy Lutz spoke about National Night Out and continues to work out the specifics with Mayor Howell.

314 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE

Owner had a pipe burst which caused an excessive water usage. Council approved sewer relief of \$149.32 because the water did not go into the sewer system.

216 NEW STREET

Council approved sewer relief of \$66.51 for a pool fill.

DRAFT LETTER TO WILKINSON

Council approved Kim Venzie to send the letter.

The meeting ended at 3:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Bucky Brownback
Borough Secretary